r
SEP/THI r/f
THl Slite r/f

FEB 1 9 1980 WFCE lins
NRC/TMI-00-033

REMORANDUN FOR: Tni Technical Support Staff

FROM; John T, Collins, Deputy Director
THI Technical Support Staff

SUBJECT: EXEMPTION UNDER NRC BULLETIN 4136-44

Attached to this memo |s & memorandum approved by Willlam J. Dircks
granting an exemptlion under NAC Bulletin A136-44, which permits payment
of overtime to exempt employees whose basic rate of pay exceeds GG 10/10,
This memorandum ldentifles personnel currently assioned to the THl
orgenlzation., Since most of the shift people are supplied by 16E, Head~
quarters, and other reglonal offices, It is not possible to identify the
specific Individuals at this time., With regards to the shift personnel,
request for payment of overtime should be handled on a case-by-case basis
by 18£, Headquarters, and the Reglonal Offices. A copy of this memo Is
being forwarded to J. Snlezek at I16E Headquarters und all of the Regicnal
Ulrectors for thelr conslderation.

/L
ot T7 colttns
Deputy Director
NRC/THI Technlcal Support Staff

Attachment: As Stated

¢cc: H, Denton R, Weller
V. Stello C. Seifert
R. Volloer V. Dircks
0. Elsenhut J. Lee
R. Mattson L. Pell
0. Donoghue f. Cardile
¥, Kreger C. Hinson
b. 'wller J. Kinns
T. Murphy J. Nehemals
f. Dangart #. Greenber;
P, C‘"'ﬂs A. 'p‘ta‘"
V. Benaroya f. Fltzpatrick
8. Grier 0. orinkman
£+ Srunner 8. Boger
fe Kelmig S. Hewberry
J. 0'Rellly J. Verulel
Jo Keppler
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MEMORANDUM FOR: TM! Technical Support Staff

FROM: John T. Collins, Deputy Director
TMI Technical Support Staff

SUBJECT: EXEMPTION UNDER NRC BULLETIN 4136-44

Attached tu this memo is a memorandum approved by William J. Dircks
granting an exemptior under NRC Bulletin 4136-44, which permits payment
of overtime to exempt employees whose basic rate of pay exceeds GG 10/10.
This memorandum identifies personnel currently assigned to the TMI
organization. Since most of the shift people are supplied by 16E, Head-
quarters, and cther regional offices, it is not possible to identify the
specific individuals at this time. With regards to the shift personnel,
request for payment of overtime should be handled on a case-by-case basis
by 16E, Headquarters, and the Regional Offices. A copy of this memo is
being forwarded to J. Sniezek at |5E Headquarters and all of the Regional
Directors for their consideration.
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. “John T, Collins
Deputy Director
NRC/TMI Technical Support Staff

Attachment: As Stated

¢<: H. Denton R, Weller
V. Stello C. Seifert
R. Vollmer W. Dircks
D. Eisenhut J. Lee
R. Mattson L. Bell
D. Donoghue F. Cardile
W. Kreger C. Hinson
D. Muller J. Minns
T. Murphy J. Nehemais
R. Bangéft M. Greenberg
P. Collins A. Ignatonis
V. 8enaroy2 R. Fitzpatrick
B. Grier 0. Brinkman
E. Brunner B. Boger
R. KgiMEg S. Newberry
J. 0 REIlly J. Wermiel

J. Keppler



